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Hello everyone 

 

You should have received an email detailing the time 

for your child to come into school to meet their 

teacher over the next two weeks. 

I can reveal the teachers are: 

 

Oak Class    Emily Bunton 

Willow class   George Allen 

Rowan Class   Matt Leser 

Cherry Class   Pippa Purchase 

Mint Class   Sarah Nyes 

Lavender Class  Rumi Begum 

Thyme Class   April Gaskin 

Basil Class   James Mortimer 

Curly Kale Class Charlotte Fallows 

Beetroot Class  William Clark 

Broccoli Class   Ola Odubaju 

Sprouts Class   Halima Begum 

Moon Class   Helen Idieho 

Star Class   Harriet Bowrey 

Sun Class   Tracy Miller 

 

The children don’t need to wear uniform, but dress 

according to the weather as they will be outside, 

and bring a bottle of water. They will be taking 

home their exercise books from this year and also a 

little pack of home learning for the holiday. 

Remember to bring in any reading, library or Core 

Books that you have finished with to return. 

If you know you will be missing your session, please 

email Ruth or 

teachers@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk to 

arrange a time to pick up your child’s books.  

We will be in touch with parents of the September 

Reception children about their introduction to 

Reception. It is just not going to be possible to give 

them a chance to see their class and meet their 

teacher at school keeping to the guidelines and 

giving them a positive experience – but we have a 

plan.   

 

Very best wishes,   

Sharon Taylor-Sezgin 

Headteacher  

 

 

Keeping Children Safe Online 
 
Safe To Net is an award winning mobile 
app that aims to help educate and guide 
children to become safer and better 
digital citizens and improve the wellbeing 
of children online. Primary children will 
need some guidance when setting up and 
initially using the app on their phone.  The 
parent app will need to be linked to the 
child’s app. 
 It also helps parents and carers to better 
understand their child’s online world, 
safeguarding their children from online 
risks like cyberbullying and sexting. 
 Due to Covid -19 Safe To Net are giving a 
million free licences to UK parents that 
sign up before the 30th August 
2020: https://safetonet.com/foundation/
covid/ 

  

Goodbyes 

It is that time of the year when we 

sadly say goodbye to staff. Ms 

Booth, who has worked here 

since qualifying has decided to 

make a move to the countryside 

with her family. We will miss her 

terribly and thank her so much for 

the years of commitment to 

Chisenhale.  

Bea and Angela were both here 

with us for a year and we thank 

them for their hard work 

supporting the teaching and 

learning in Year 5 and Year 1.  
.  

mailto:teachers@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk
https://safetonet.com/foundation/covid/
https://safetonet.com/foundation/covid/

